Barbara & Lonny Hopler
Membership Chairs
Garden State All Terrier Club

9 Woodside Drive Rockaway NJ 07866

Thank you for inquiring about membership in the Garden State All Terrier Club. Established in
1981 by a devoted group of 11 Terrier fanciers, we have grown to be an active, vital club that
saw the dream of AKC recognition come to pass in 1995.

In order to become a member of the GSATC, you must be in good standing with the AKC and
agree to be bound by the GSATC Code of Ethics. You will need to complete the enclosed
application and forward it, along with the two member sponsorship forms and a check for the

first year’s dues to the above address. Sponsors must be current members of the GSATC who
are not related to each other.

Itis the of the applicant all sponsor forms and 2 club functions returned to the
Membership Committee as soon as possible so we can vote on approval. At a function or meeting
please stop by and say hello so we can put the faces with the names.

Within a period of one year followmg the date of recelpt of your completed application and

sponsors’ forms you must participate in at least two (2) club functions. Participation in a club
function is defmed as attendance at a General Membershlp meeting or working (not merely

attendance) at a club sponsored event. Once the participation requirement is met, the Board
shall forward a recommendation to the general membership. At the next General Membership
meeting, your application will be read and voted upon. It isimportant that you understand two
things: 1. you must have two sponsors and 2. your application will Not be forwarded for a
general membership vote until you have met the participation requirement.

Non-members are welcome to attend our meetings and other events. If you think you may be
interested in eventually becoming a member of our Club, we encourage you to join us. ltisa
great way to know our members, get sponsorship, and meet the perception requirement.

We hold our MEETING AT THE Green Village Volunteer Fire Department. December and June
we have a brunch at Rod’s in Morristown.

We hope that you will continue to be interested in the GSATC. If you have any questions about
the club or activities, please do not hesitate to call 973-586-3033.

Very truly yours,

Barbara & Lonny Foplen



